Date: 4 November 2019 at 08:03:10 GMT
To
Subject: 24 Park Village East NW1 7PZ

Dear Mr. Bell

As you requested [ am sending you 2 further photos showing the position of the plum tree we
need to remove in relation to the house. Our builder (John Stylianou from Style Building) is
concerned about the damage already done and future damage to the drains.

My 2 sons Andrew and Joseph Papanikitas co own the house. Awaiting to hear from you
regarding an inspection visit.

Annemaric Papanikitas

Sent from my iPhone



